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The City of Philadelphia is strongly committed to all efforts supporting gender parity and 
closing the wage gap between men and women.  Philadelphia is the proud home of 
countless distinguished women who have been tireless in their advocacy of equality for 
women.  As the American economy continues to change and evolve, women have risen in 
leadership roles that have shaped our economy and influenced generations of women 
preparing for opportunities in newly available industries. The City of Philadelphia supports 
all efforts to increase awareness of women in the workforce and increase business 
opportunities for women. 

This Women’s History Month, a special event will bring participants together in 
networking and a panel discussion focused on cultivating the remarkable strength of 
women in the workforce. Titled “Nurturing Women Force in the WorkForce,” the event 
will feature the founder of G100, Dr. Harbeen Rai Arora, and the panel will showcase 
distinguished professionals, thought leaders, and others sparking a meaningful discussion 
on fostering a dynamic industry and atmosphere for women in Pennsylvania. Topics will 
cover career growth, leadership, and work-life balance. 

On Wednesday, March 13, 2024, Nurturing Women Force in the WorkForce is being held 
at The Chester County History Center, with proceeds in support of The Crime Victims’ 
Center of Chester County. The event is co-presented by OYL Consulting by Navixha, a 
Leadership and Wellness Coach, and firstPRO Inc., a premier IT recruiting and staffing 
firm in Philadelphia. 

It is fitting and appropriate, therefore, that the City of Philadelphia officially recognize with 
this Citation  

NURTURING WOMEN FORCE  

IN THE WORKFORCE 
along with G100 Founder, Dr. Harbeen Rai Aror and commend the organizers including 
OYL Consulting by Navixha and firstPRO Inc. for presenting this inaugural G100 event 
aimed to further empower women in the workforce.  
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